



TO:

MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

DATE:

2016 January 25

FROM:

MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN

SUBJECT:

2016 CITY APPRECIATION DINNER

PURPOSE:

To request Council approval for the costs associated with the 2016 City

Appreciation Dinner.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council authorize payment of the cost of hosting the 2016 City Appreciation Dinner.

REPORT

Arrangements are being made for the annual City Appreciation Dinner to be held at the Shadbolt Centre for the Arts on Friday, 2016 May 06 at an estimated cost of \$40,000.

Council policy provides for the City Appreciation Dinner to be the only function held annually for the purpose of giving special recognition and appreciation to persons serving on Boards, Committees and Commissions of Council.

The City Appreciation Dinner will also include the awarding of the Kushiro Cup to the 2015 Citizen of the Year. Advertisements have been placed in local newspapers seeking nominations for this award, and a recommendation will be provided to Council for approval.

Respectfully submitted,

MAYOR

Copied to: City Manager

Deputy City Managers Director Finance